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DECEMBER 11, 1975 

Office of the White House Pres s Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President has acknowledged by 1etfer th-e decision of Frank Wille not to 
seek reappointmelJ.t as a member of the Board of Directors of the 
Federal Deposit In surance Corporation upon conclusion of his term 
on March 16, 1976. He was appointed on March 17, 1970. 

There is no succes sor to announce at this time. 
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